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COPY.
Llopt's Register of Shipping,

. 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
ERCLOSURES,

8th March, 1939,

Dear 2irs,

With reference to my letter aof the
8th December laat respecting the pumping arrangements
proposed for Messrs., Swan, Hunter & Wigham Richardson's
Yard 10,1567, I now send herewith, for your informatlon,
s copy of a commnication which has to-day been addressed
to the Shipbuillders in regard to the approval of a plan
of pumping arrangement for the upper and lower after peak
banks of the vessel.

A copy of the plan is also enclosed.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

NEWCASTLE~ON-TYNE «
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